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KEY DATES THIS TERM
	TUES 6TH NOVEMBER
	P7 HOCKEY

	WED 7TH NOVEMBER
	P5 SKIING

	TUES 13TH NOVEMBER
	PARENT COUNCIL MEETING 7.15PM

	WED 14TH NOVEMBER
	P7 BASKETBALL
P5 SKIING

	WED 14TH NOVEMBER
	P4/5 RE- SCHEDULED PARENTAL CONSULTATIONS

	FRIDAY 16TH NOVEMBER
	CHILDREN IN NEED DAY

	MONDAY 19TH NOVEMBER
	11AM ENROLMENT MEETING FOR P1 AUGUST 2019

	19-23RD NOVEMBER
	ROAD SAFETY WEEK

	19-23RD NOVEMBER
	SCOTTISH BOOK WEEK

	TUES 20TH NOVEMBER
	PARENTS MEETING FOR RECONCILIATION – OUR LADY CHURCH HALL BONNYRIGG 7PM

	WED 21ST NOVEMBER
	P5 SKIING

	THURS 22nd NOVEMBER
	FLU VACCINATIONS IN SCHOOL

P7 NETBALL

	WED 28TH NOVEMBER 
	P5 SKIING

	THURS 29TH  NOVEMBER
	P5/6  TRIP TO STIRLING CASTLE

	SATURDAY 1ST DECEMBER
	BONNYRIGG LIGHTS – CHOIR SINGING AT 2.50PM

	WED 5TH DECEMBER
	P5 SKIING

**PARENT COUNCIL – CHRISTMAS FAIR** CHANGE OF DATE

	THURSDAY 13TH DECEMBER
	SCHOOL CHRISTMAS LUNCH

MACSTORY – CHRISTMAS PANTOMIME IN SCHOOL

	SUNDAY 16TH DECEMBER
	5PM PARISH RECONCILIATION SERVICE ST MATTHEW’S CHURCH ROSEWELL – P3 FIRST CONFESSION

	TUESDAY 18TH DECEMBER
	NATIVITY 1.30PM AND 7PM

	FRIDAY 21ST DECEMBER
	CHRISTINGLE CAROL SERVICE 11AM – ALL WELCOME

	SCHOOL FINISHES AT 12 NOON FOR CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS

SCHOOL REOPENS FOR PUPILS ON TUESDAY 7TH JANUARY 2019




Have a safe Bonfire Night





Thank you to the many parents and carers who supported our Literacy B.O.A.T.S. Day.  Your feedback was very positive and we aim to host another day with a Numeracy theme.


We had a fantastic turnout for Parents’ Evenings again with very positive feedback – thank you for your continued support.  Please note that Ms Scola has re-scheduled her cancelled appointments for Wednesday 14th November – please check school bags for appointment times.


HALLOWE’EN DISCO


Thank you to everyone who supported the Hallowe’en Disco.  The money raised will be donated to the Poltonhall Gala Day Fund.  Thanks especially to the Parent Council members who organised the event and to parents and staff who supported on the night.


Please check the dates listed with this newsletter – there are a few changes!


Our Christmas Fair will now be on Wednesday 5th December.


We will now be collecting donations for the Christmas Fair Tombola stall – any unused and unopened gift sets/toiletries/bottles/unwanted gifts will be gratefully received and the children will get 50 extra house points for each item brought in.  If you can help with the Christmas Fair please speak to a member of the Parent Council or let Mrs Phillips know at the School Office.


Liz Laird - Headteacher











HEAD LICE


As you know this is a recurring problem in schools, especially after a holiday period.  Please check your child’s hair on a regular basis.  Prevention is better than cure, so please tie back long hair for school.  If your child does have head lice the whole family need to complete a course of treatment – this includes follow up treatment a week later to ensure that all eggs have been killed and any new lice are killed too.  We have a number of recurring cases in school – your support and cooperation is essential to prevent head lice spreading throughout the class.
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Children In Need


16th November





Children are invited to dress up on Children in Need Day to join in the fun. 


If you wish to contribute to fundraising for Children in Need, a donation of no more than 50p is suggested (but not necessary , you can still dress up!)








PARENTPAY REMINDER


Please keep an eye on your Parentpay balance and remember to top it up.





P1 REGISTRATION FOR AUGUST 2019


Enrolment week is week beginning 19th November. On Monday 19th November I will have a meeting at 11am to share a short presentation and tour of the school with parents.  Enrolment forms can be completed during these meetings or can be handed in to the school office throughout the week.  I look forward to welcoming you on 19th November. Enrolment forms can be handed in to the school office throughout the week.





REMINDER   We have a number of children with food allergies in school, including nut allergies.  Please do not send in packed lunches or snacks containing nut products – common culprits are Nutella chocolate spread and Kinder Bueno Bars!!  A small, healthy snack for playtime please.  For the same reason please do not send in birthday cakes and party bags to be shared with the class.














